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The Dayton Oaks School community will provide a safe, nurturing environment that fosters 
individual potential through academic excellence, appreciation of diversity, and 

commitment to college and career readiness and life-long learning.	
  

 

 
 
 
The Hour of Code is a global movement that will be 
happening again this year during the week of December 5th-
11th. Our technology teachers will be teaching lessons and 
allowing students time to code in technology and we would 
also love to encourage you to get involved. Below is a link of 
resources that can be done with or without technology. This 
information has been shared with our classroom teachers and 
it is our hope that parents will also utilize the shared resources 
to allow students time at home to do these activities!  Please 
take some time within the next few days to check out the video 
and resources link. This is an AMAZING STEM opportunity for 
our students! 
 
https://code.org/learn 
 
 
Carol B. DeBord                                                   Heather Tracy 
Principal                                                         Assistant Principal 
carol_debord@hcpss.org                  heather_tracy@hcpss.org 

D E C E M B E R  1 ,  2 0 1 6  

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Friday, December 16 
Fancy/Formal Day 

Wear your favorite celebration 
attire 

 
Tuesday, December 20 

Orchestra Concert 
9:30 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

 
Wednesday, December 21 

Interim Progress Reports Issued 
 

December 26 – December 30 
Schools Closed – Winter Break 

Dayton Oaks Elementary School *4691 Ten Oaks Road, Dayton, MD  21036 * 410-313-1571 
School Hours:  9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
Office Hours:  8:15 a.m. – 4:15 p.m. 

Every student is engaged and inspired in a rigorous and empowering environment, in order to develop a love of learning, discover strengths, and 
excel in all endeavors. 

Please visit the Community News and Programs page (http://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/) on the 
HCPSS website for announcements of upcoming events and programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 


